
 

 

The Iowa County Jail has a policy ZERO TOLERANCE 

for sexual abuse and sexual harassment of any 

kind. Sexual conduct between inmates in any form, 

regardless if consent is given, is prohibited and 

subject to administrative and/or criminal 

prosecution. If you need to make a report on 

behalf of an inmate, you can: 

 

 

 


